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SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

 

 
  
 

   

    

  Office of Superintendent Dr. Robert Picou 
   

 

Communication from Superintendent: 
 

1. Update on School Cleanings (Mr. Charles Laney) 

2. Distance Learning Update 

 PreK-5 Distance Learning (Mrs. Kim Britton) 

 6-12 Distance Learning (Dr. Brock English) 

3. Superintendent’s Report (Dr. Rob Picou) 

 Update on State’s Response to COVID-19 
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